
Children in Cwm get off to a flying
start

The Cwm Flying Start Hub has received £845,000 of capital funding from the
Welsh Government. The centre provides quality childcare for parents of all
eligible two to three year olds for two and a half hours a day, five days a
week.

During the visit Carl Sargeant thanked the Flying Start team for their
determination, commitment and hard work in delivering this project.

Carl Sargeant said:

“I’ve had the privilege of visiting many Flying Start settings
around Wales and seen first-hand the wonderful work being
undertaken by Local Authorities, the Local Health Boards, schools,
the voluntary sector, families and communities.

“Flying Start continues to improve the lives of children and
families living in some of our most disadvantaged communities
across Wales. Local Authorities have benefitted from over £76
million in revenue funding during the last financial year
(2016/2017).

“Last year over 38,000 children and their families were supported
through the programme, achieving the previous Government’s
commitment to double the number of children benefitting from the
programme. 

“My thanks go to everyone involved in getting this project in Cwm
off the ground and I wish everybody involved with the new Flying
Start Hub every success in the future.”
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